July 5, 1978

Mr. George Krikorian

39 Camp Street ‘
Paxton, Massachusetts 01612
Dear Mr. Krikorian:

Enclosed please find the St. Vartan lapel pin which you
are entitled to wear as a St. Vartan Steward.

Thank you again for your stewardshgp of St. Vartan Cathe-
dral.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure




